	CONSULTATION SUMMARY 



	

	Case reference number(s) 

	2017/0917/P

	Case Officer: 
	Application Address: 

	
Robert Lester

	Flat A 

25 King Henry's Road 

London

NW3 3QP


	Proposal(s)

	Construction of single storey rear extension (following the demolition of the existing conservatory) and the installation of patio doors to the rear.

	Representations 



	Consultations: 
	No. notified


	0
	No. of responses


	1

	No. of objections

No of comments

No of support
	0
1
0

	Summary of representations 

(Officer response(s) in italics)


	A site notice was erected on the 15/03/2017 and the consultation period expired on the 05/04/2017.

1 response was received with the following comments:-

· Query the lawfulness of the existing first floor rear terrace and also comment on the potential increase in overlooking of neighbouring properties by reason of the change in internal layout to provide the kitchen at first floor level onto the terrace (which will be likely to be used more often).

Case Officer’s Response: The existing terrace is not a part of this application which is for a single storey rear extension only. It has existed for over 4 years and is therefore lawful (there is photo evidence to prove this). The change in the internal layout to move the kitchen to the first floor could be completed without permission and therefore the potential increase in the use of the terrace is not a material consideration. The impact of the terrace is not a consideration on this application. 

	Primrose Hill CAAC
	No Objection

	Recommendation:- Grant planning permission


